
From: Robert Meadows
To: Rivera, Andrew; Sirwaitis, Sherri
Cc: Dorsey Twidwell
Subject: Request for postponement of C14-2021-0054 from 1 June 2021 ZAP meeting to 15 June 2021
Date: Thursday, May 27, 2021 2:17:27 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Andrew and Sherri,

The Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association, Community Registry Planning
ID 85, respectfully requests that the hearing of this case
(C14-2021-0054, 11700 North Interstate Highway-35 Service Road SB) at
the Zoning and Platting Commission be postponed from 1 June 2021 to 15
June 2021.

The basis for this request is as follows.  The Board of Directors of the
Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association meets once a month, each month, on
the first Wednesday of the month, or 2 June 2021 in June of 2021.
Because of the interest expressed by neighborhood residents in response
to the mailing of 20 May 2021 (Notice of Public Hearing for Rezoning),
it is appropriate for the Board to consider a position on this case in
view of the residents' opinions.  The soonest this can be done is at the
2 June 2021 meeting of the Board.

The Association understands that the grant of such a postponement is not
automatic, but rather is a matter of courtesy or forbearance by the
Commission.

I am copying Dorsey Twidwell, the Vice-President of the Walnut Creek
Neighborhood Association.

Best Regards,
Robert Meadows
President, Walnut Creek Neighborhood Association, 2021-2022

--
Robert L. Meadows
dba The R. M. Meadows Company
voice: 512 633 1459
email: 
12005 Presa Drive, Austin, Texas 78753 USA
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